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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

The Department for the Economy (DfE) is planning to develop a new online Careers 
Portal to provide citizens with a single digital starting point for Careers related 
information in Northern Ireland. 

To make any new portal as impactful as possible, they are seeking input from potential 
users about what are the most important factors that should be considered as part of 
the development process. The purpose of this survey is to seek input from users and 
stakeholders on the key factors that should be considered in order to make the new 
portal as impactful as possible.   

 

We would be grateful if you would take a few moments to complete this survey for the 
Department of the Economy. Please note the survey closes on Friday 5th July 2024, it 
should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. 

 

Survey Link - https://consultations.nidirect.gov.uk/dfe/careers-portal 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 
Dr Larmour 
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